

Dear Parents, Welcoming both you and your student to Kindergarten at Ludington Elementary!!

Hello! My name is Ronni Sniegowski and I am looking forward to being your child's Kindergarten teacher for the 2024-2025 school year. To introduce myself, I grew up here in Ludington, attended Ludington Area Schools, am a Grand Valley State University graduate, and am delighted to be teaching in such a wonderful school district! I love being part of the educational environment and working with children, helping them to learn and grow.



I am looking forward to working with you and your child during the upcoming school year. This will be an exciting year of tremendous growth, and your child will receive the best education when we partner together as a team. I will also supply further information at back to school night about the daily schedule, classroom procedures, general routine guidelines, etc.

Please bring the following on the first day of school or to back to school night.

Last name A-K 3 Large boxes of tissues/ kleenex
Last name L-Z ziplock bags (any size) or white/brown paper lunch sacks

All students :

1 backpack labeled with your child's name

5 boxes of crayons - preferably Crayola brand

8-10 Elmers glue sticks (normal size)

Back up snack (Example: goldfish or pretzels) OR Hand Sanitizer

Wood craft sticks (popsicle sticks) OR paper plates/ bowls

- 4 skinny yellow highlighters
- 4 skinny black expo markers
- 1 green and 1 blue spiral notebook



Please text me with your name and your child's name (including the name they wish to use at school) and email me so I can add you to the class contact lists; contact information is shared below. I also encourage you to like and follow the Ludington Elementary School Facebook page. I look forward to a great year!

Ronni Sniegowski School office - 845-3820

Mrs. Sniegowski school texting line- (616) 843-0743

Email: rsniegowski@lasd.net